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Newsletter #13
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We have been working hard to prepare for our Christmas Concert next week. Just a reminder that our performances are:


Tues., Dec. 13 @ 1:15: dress rehearsal


Wed., Dec. 14 @ 1:30 & 6:30: concert





The children are wearing pyjamas for the concert as well as a Santa hat





For those wishing to purchase raffle tickets, they must be in by noon on Tuesday (13th). 





Next Friday the children will be emptying their cubbies for the Christmas break. Please send a large bag to school so that they can bring all their things home.   
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The children have been enjoying many of the new opportunities made available to them this week.  A number of children have been making Christmas paper bag puppets, ‘stand-up’ angels, and strings of Christmas lights. As a part of our Language Arts program, we created some Christmas vocabulary that has been used in our word bank for printing and drawing about in Christmas booklets. The children have been enjoying being imaginative in our Christmas playhouse. Ask your child about what we have in there. All of the children made bows & bells to decorate our class Christmas tree. It’s looking great!








Important info for next week:


We also are having some school theme days next week.


Mon., Dec. 12: library book exchange (we had to change it from Thursday to Monday next week)


Red/Green Day


Tues., Dec. 13: dress rehearsal. Students wear their pjs & Santa hat.


Wed., Dec. 14: concert


1:30 & 6:30. Students need to be in the classroom by 6:20 for the evening show


Thurs., Dec. 15: hot lunch (for those who have ordered)


Christmas Sweater & Sock Day


Fri., Dec. 16: Class party in the afternoon. Last day of school. Please send a large bag to school. 


Pyjama Day





There is no show & tell next week.





We could still use some items for our party on Friday.





We are still collecting food for the Salvation Army.











   Mrs. Sandra


      MacDonald





“I know a man with a long white beard


 And Santa is his name-o…”


Ask your child to teach you our ‘Ho Ho Ho’ Santa song.

















